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Further to the announcement made on 28 May 2021, the company is pleased to announce that all 

regulatory approvals required for completion of the acquisition of The Carlyle Group’s majority 

shareholding and the shares held by the other minority shareholders in the IDH Group have been 

duly received. The transaction is expected to complete on 16 August 2021.  

 


